
 

 

 

 

 

February 2020 

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for taking an interest in the post of classroom teacher at Frimley Church of England Junior 

School. Prospective parents regularly comment (when they come for tours of the school) about the 

caring and welcoming atmosphere that permeates throughout the school. This is something we 

pride ourselves on and is at the heart of who we are. I am sure that the right candidate will also feel 

this on visiting us here at Frimley. The school’s ethos is one of care and support where every decision 

has to impact positively upon the children and the staff. We are looking for a teacher who is an 

excellent classroom practitioner and will work to drive progress for all children regardless of their 

starting point; someone who is passionate about improving life chances for children, leads by 

example and can work from their own initiative.  

Frimley is a remarkable place to start or continue your career in education. We challenge and 

support our staff the way we do our learners. Our staff are our greatest resource and have the 

highest expectations for the children and themselves. If appointed, you will be joining a positive and 

enthusiastic team who really do put children first. As a school, we are committed to innovative ways 

of managing your work/life balance. Our parents are supportive and we have a well informed and 

committed governing body. The successful candidate will join a school with polite, motivated and 

happy pupils, many of whom enter the junior phase with above average levels of achievement. 

There is excellent provision here at Frimley, which includes an indoor swimming pool, Science 

garden and pond, in our extensive grounds.  We also have specialist Performing Arts, Computing and 

Swimming teaching across the Key Stage, as part of our enrichment programme. 

Obviously there is much I could say here to promote the school. If you are interested in joining our 

terrific team I would urge you to visit and see for yourself what, I feel, is a truly excellent school and 

to appreciate how this is a wonderful opportunity for someone looking to develop their teaching 

experience.  

To arrange an informal visit please contact Mrs Caroline Hammond (School Business Manager) on 

01252 835440. We look forward to meeting you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Clare Wright 
Headteacher 
 

 


